
Okeechobee County Schools Superintendent Search 

Staff Forum and Community Forum March 4, 2024 

 

The Florida School Boards Association (FSBA) will facilitate two forums for the Superintendent 

Search for Okeechobee County Schools.  Participants at each forum will provide input on 

leadership qualities and characteristics desired in the new Superintendent. 

The Staff Forum (staff only) will be held Monday, March 4, 2024, 4:30 p.m. in the Boardroom of 

the School Board Office, 700 S.W. Second Avenue, Okeechobee.  All staff members are 

encouraged to participate.   

The Community Forum will be held Monday, March 4, 2024, 6:00 p.m., in the media center at 

Okeechobee High School, 2800 Highway 441 North, Okeechobee.  All community members are 

encouraged to participate. 

For more information, please call 863-462-5000 x 1026. 

 

 


